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Bishop McGuinness Catholic High School’s primary mission is to develop students holistically and 

equip them to live and serve in a complex world in need of peace, love, and justice 
 

April 16, 2020 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It is time for us to begin the process of enrollment/registration for the 2020-2021 school year. In the last month all of 
our lives have changed drastically, but through it all Bishop McGuinness has been here for your student(s) and your 
family. We realize the future remains unclear, but want you to be reassured your student will be able to receive a 
quality Catholic education from Bishop McGuinness. 

In light of the economic repercussions of COVID-19, Bishop McGuinness is freezing tuition for the 2020-2021 
school year. A revised schedule of tuition and fees is included with this email.  

We are moving to FACTS tuition management for the 2020-2021 school year.  For us to prepare for the next school 
year, we need our families to go to Family Portal and “Enroll” their student(s) as well as input your payment options 
for the 2020-2021 school year.  This can be found under “Family”.  Please note you must complete the “enrollment 
packet” before you can fill out the financial information. The timing of this is not ideal, but this new tuition 
management system will give our families more flexibility than our current system.  Please take a few moments to 
complete these steps by May 18, 2020. As you can understand, our enrollment numbers are critical to the overall 
budget of our school.  

Bishop McGuinness continues to strive to provide assistance to families to ensure Catholic education is affordable 
for all. The application deadline for Affordability/Financial Assistance was April 1, 2020.  While available funds are 
limited, if you feel you may need assistance for the upcoming year please apply.  Requests are processed through 
FACTS Management and information can be found on our website, www.bmhs.us under the Admissions tab.   

Any questions regarding tuition please contact Mrs. Rosalie Carr in the Business Office at rcarr@bmhs.us  or 336-
564-1007.   

Thank you for your continued support. We are honored you have partnered with Bishop McGuinness for the 2020-
2021 school year. 

Sincerely,   

 

Tracy A. Shaw                             
Principal 


